
 
 

 
 
 
The health and safety of American Regent’s employees and customers are our highest priorities. 
 
As a pharmaceutical manufacturer, American Regent has been designated as an “essential business” by 
the governors of New York, Ohio, and Pennsylvania, which enables American Regent to continue 
producing sterile injectable products including for people in hospitals and intensive care units. This 
means American Regent’s manufacturing plants in New York and Ohio remain open during the COVID-19 
pandemic, to ensure we can sustain production of essential medications for healthcare professionals 
and the patients who need them. 
 
We want to assure our community and the broader public that we are taking precautions to protect our 
employees, preserve our ability to produce medically necessary drug products, and help avoid 
medication shortages during this time. Our employees do so under the safest possible conditions. 
 
At our manufacturing sites in New York and in Ohio, we are following the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC) recommendations for infection prevention and control, inclusive of environmental 
daily disinfection. In our efforts to balance business continuity with employee health and safety, we   
routinely follow CDC recommended updates as well as federal and state government mandates. 
Additionally, we continuously monitor public health experts for the most current information on the 
COVID-19 pandemic to ensure the actions we are taking are comprehensive and appropriate. 
 
As difficult as this time is for our families and communities, American Regent is committed to making 
decisions that put the health and safety of our employees first. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Ken Keller 
President & CEO 
American Regent, Inc. 
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